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Meeting Notes

Pitinan presented the Google docs and highlighted a few questions based on the

latest update of the Balinese LGR proposal document.

Sarmad asked to clarify that some variations of spellings, which are visually

distinct, are excluded from the variant list. Dr Cokorda confirmed that visually

distinguishable pairs will not be considered variants.

There were also questions about the keyboard (Input Method) to make sure that

the key typing order is aligned with the unicode order. Dr Cokorda confirmed that

the keys are typed according to the unicode order.

Requested the following:

● Please use the Google document as the main copy of Balinese LGR proposal

● Please provide the code point sequences of the labels provided in the

document

● Please provide the updated wordlist to check how the code points are used

in the actual words

○ The word list initially provided was from dictionary

○ The updated word list will include loan words and new vocabulary

○ Dr Cokorda responded that the updated word list would be provided

by 04 January 2024, the first week after the holidays.


